
TO WHOMSOEVER IT MAY CONCERN

CLARIFICATION ON NEWS ARTICLE PUBLISHED IN MEDIA/PUBLICATION

This is with reference to the recent news article(s) which appeared in Business Standard on 
September 02, 2022 and September 11, 2022 respectively stating that Dhanvarsha group, a 
Delhi based diversified business house, has made an unsolicited offer to buy stake in 
Dhanlaxmi Bank.

In this regard, we clarify that the TruCap Finance Limited (Formerly known as Dhanvarsha 
Finvest Limited) (“Company”) is not associated with the said Delhi based Dhanvarsha group 
in any manner whatsoever. We further clarify that neither our Company nor our authorised 
representatives have made any such media or public statements that is referred to in the 
above-mentioned articles or any other articles or related audio-visual references as are 
circulated in this regard in the media.
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